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Chapter	Chatter	–	September/October	2023	
 
 
As I write this I see some great photos of cars and MAFCA members on this year’s tour 
put on by the Southeastern Touring Group on our website and Facebook. With so much 
history to see I am sure those in attendance will have a tough time picking their favorite 
part of the tour. Having personally been involved in arranging tours such as this I assure 
you there was plenty of late hours were put in to make this all a success. Many thanks to 
those that volunteered their time and efforts to make it all possible.   
 
Does your chapter have a great website? If so we would like to recognize those whose 
efforts have made it so.  In the Chapter Awards portion of our website you will find the 
instructions on how to submit your site for consideration. Your Chapter or your 
webmaster should submit a letter to the Chapter Coordinator identifying what makes 
your site stand out from the rest and a candidate for “Website Of The Year”. We look 
forward to reviewing all of the entrants. Send your email to chapter 
coordinator@mafca.com 

 
 
Are you and members of your Chapter making plans to attend the Awards Banquet in Santa 
Maria this year? I know Jay McCord and all his Santa Maria Chapter members are rolling out 
the red carpet for those attending. You will not want to miss this impressive lineup of activities 
planned for November 30th thru December 3rd. Join members from across the country for this 
outstanding event. Find more details at www.santamariaclub.com 
 
In last month’s Restorer, Club President Robert Bullard, announced  that MAFCA is looking for 
a volunteer webmaster. If you are looking for a great way to contribute back to your hobby 
and you have skills in this area we are interested in talking to you. Contact me at 
chaptercoordinator@mafca.com as well as any current board member or our office. Training 
for this position on our current site platform will be provided by Rick Black our current 
webmaster.  

 
 
Will Langford 
2023 MAFCA Chapter Coordinator 

 


